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It is the policy of the Valdosta State University’s Health Services to comply with the mandatory immunization 

program established by the Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia. These requirements include 

documented proof of immunity to measles, mumps, and rubella, varicella (chicken pox), tetanus, diphtheria, 

pertussis and hepatitis B, prior to registration at any college or university within the University System. This 

policy helps to ensure the health of all students by reducing the possibility of communicable diseases on the 

Valdosta State University campus. Since you are enrolled in an online or distance learning program, you may be 

waived from the Immunization Form policy by filling out the attached waiver and returning it to the University 

Health Center. 

 

 

Immunization Form Waiver for Online and Distance Learners 

 

I, (print name) _


